
 

 
 
Date: June 1, 2023 
 
To:  Planning and Zoning Commission Members 
 
From: Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager 
 
Re:  Withdrawal Request – Case # 143-2023 

 
Attached please find a WITHDRAWAL notification relating to Case # 143-2023.  The applicant has withdrawn 
this request and resubmitted a “minor” PD Plan revision that addressed staff comments.  The resubmitted 
“minor” revision is under review and its submission was considered permissible by the original PD Plan 
zoning for Cherry Hill.   
 
This notification has been provided for informational purposes only.  No formal Commission action is 
required. 


